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W/C 9 May KS2 SATs week 
Tues 10 May Y5 Fort Alice Healthy  
  Relationships workshops 
Fri 13 May Class group photos 
Fri 13 May Y6 end of SATs trip to Queens  
  Park 
W/C 16 May Enterprise Week 
Mon 16 May Y6 Shakespeare Festival launch  
  workshop 
Mon 16 May Y5 Fort Alice Healthy  
  Relationships workshops 
Wed 18 May Y5/6 Netball Tournament 
Thurs 19 May Enterprise Event 3:30-4:30pm 
Fri 20 May Clubs finish for summer term # 1 

Tues 24 May Y1 Welly Walk 
Tues 24 May  Y5 Debt Aware workshop 
Wed 25 May Y6 Vaping and Tobacco workshop 
Wed 25 May Y3 PE WOW—Howebridge 
Thurs 26 May Jubilee lunch for children 
Thurs 26 May EYFS Welcome Meeting 
Fri 27 May Platinum Jubilee Extravaganza 
Fri 27 May School closes 3:30pm for half term 
Mon 6 June School re-opens for summer term # 2 

Dates for Your Diary—Summer Term # 1 

 

 

Mrs Hodge  Mr Abraham   Mrs Abraham   Mrs Hall 

Designated Safeguarding Leads and Safeguarding Links 

This week, EYFS participated in Scoot Fit. We learnt how to be safe when scooting by wearing helmets and knee pads.  
Children were then given the chance to have a go on a scooter. The children developed their balancing, coordination and 

manoeuvring skills. All children tried really hard in the sessions and thoroughly enjoyed learning a new skill.  

EYFS PE ‘WOW’ Experience 

     BOLTON SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN      REFERRAL & ASSESSMENT 
        CONTACT BOARD 01204 337479       01204 331500 (9AM-5PM) 

EMERGENCY DUTY TEAM  
01204 337777  
(AFTER 6PM 

http://
boltonsafeguardingchil-

dren.org.uk 

Yesterday, our year 5 & 6 football teams took part in a 6-A-Side  
tournament at Bolton School. They were a credit to themselves and to 
the school and played amazingly well. Year 6 managed to get through 
to the quarter finals, 
which is a fabulous 
achievement. Both 
teams were commended 
by the organisers of the 
event for their  
sportsmanship and 
overall behaviour. Well 
done Team Devonshire! 
 

Year 5 & 6 Football Tournament 

This week, some of our year 4 children have been 
working hard with Mrs Cooper to tidy up the key 

stage 2 
raised 
beds. 
What a 
fantastic 
job they 
are  
doing! 

#sciencerocks 

http://boltonsafeguardingchildren.org.uk
http://boltonsafeguardingchildren.org.uk
http://boltonsafeguardingchildren.org.uk
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Dhairya K    (YRL)  For being amazing during Scoot Fit and showing great balance on his scooter. Well done!  

Zarah D     (YRH) For showing great resilience when participating in our scoot fit session.  

Mariya D   (Y1S) For using a range of punctuation and beautiful handwriting when writing a character description of a  

   woolly mammoth. 

Alicia G     (Y1G) You have been working hard on your beautiful handwriting. I have been so impressed with the  

   presentation this week! Well done. 

Aizah A      (Y2C) For making a super effort to join in with her phonics lessons. 

Emily H     (Y2N) For excellent work on time this week—working out half past, o’clock, quarter to and quarter past. 
Musa M     (Y3A) For trying hard to improve his handwriting and reading. Keep up the great attitude! 

Imogen F  (Y3AB)  This week, Imogen became Imo-genius in maths, dividing and multiplying fractions by making links with  

   number. Super work! 

Adam R    (Y4HB) You have really developed your writing skills through engaging and persevering in every lesson. Your  

   recent narrative writing has been very engaging! 

Ammar S  (Y4W)  For starting our new money topic with a positive attitude! 

Malak A-K (Y5D) For your fantastic bravery and progress in our swimming session. Well done! 

Abu Huraira (Y5M) For his hard-working attitude towards every piece of homework that he completes on a weekly basis. Well 
   done Abu! 

Safa R        (Y6B)  For showing great effort and concentration to create a routine using new yoga poses taught. 

Heer P       (Y6C) For demonstrating amazing problem solving skills in maths this week.     

 

Head Teacher Awards W/E 06 May 2022 

Achievements Page 
 

Silver 
Deborah (Y1S) 

Platinum 
Siffat (Y2N) 

Diamond 
Ajwa (Y1G) 

Ruby 
Owais and Yazan (Y1S) 

Emily (Y2N) 
Emerald 

Marcel, Abu Bakr and Rayan (Y1G) 
Minahil (Y2C)  

Sapphire 
Menaal and Joshua (Y1G) 

Aisha (Y1S) 
Topaz 

Eva (EYFS) 
Alice and Diana (Y1G) 

Jake (Y2N) 
Amethyst 

Taylor (Y1G) 
Lucas (Y2N) 
Superhero 

Zara, Wen Hao and Sara (Y2C)  
 

Superhero Readers 

Be curious, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

House Points Weekly 
Total 

Weekly 
Wins 

Ambition 

 

  
 
 119 
  

  
 
6 

Inspire 

 

  
  
 122 
  

  
 
4 

Resilience 

 

  
  
 122 
  

  
 

10 

Respect 

 

  
 161 
  

  
8 

The following  
children celebrated their  

birthdays this week. We hope 
you had a wonderful time. 

Olivia B (Y1S) 
Mustafa M (Y3A) 
Umme F (Y6C) 

Amelia S (Y4HB) 
Saarah-Noor A (Y4W) 

Jack K (Y6B) 
Arifa J (YRB) 
Emily O (Y6B) 

 

Congratulations to 
Deeqa H (Y6C)  

who achieved her Gold 
reading challenge 
award this week. 

 
 
 
 

KS2 Reading Challenge 

Steven B (Y6C) played in an ice 
hockey match for Blackburn 
Hawks Academy last weekend. 
They won 5-2 and will play 
their last match of the season 
against Whitley Bay this week-
end. Good luck Steven!   

A big congratulations to Y3A and Y5M who won Class of the Week. For week  
ending 29 April they had an fantastic 98.7% attendance! Each child received a 
 ‘good attendance’ pin badge. 

Out of School Achievements 

Celebrating Good Attendance 
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Learning Links  

Notices 
 

Be the Best you 
can Be! 

We still have a vacancy for a Parent/Carer  
Governor. The deadline has been extended to 
Thursday 12 May. This really is an exciting  
volunteer opportunity, which gives the successful 
nominee the chance to support the school, act as 
a critical friend and devel-
op a greater knowledge of 
all school matters. 

Our School Governors 

We have several year 3 and year 4 CGP Times Tables 
10 Minute Work Out books in the office at a cost of 
£3.30 each (RRP £5.95). Please contact the office if you 
would like to buy one. 

Times Tables Practice Books 

REMINDER: It’s SATs Week for year 6 next 
week. We are running a breakfast club in the 
classrooms, free of charge. All children are ex-
pected to attend, they should arrive by 8:10am. 
If your child usually attends breakfast club, 
please send them at the usual 
time, there will be no charge 
for those sessions. Siblings of 
year 6 children can attend the 
normal breakfast club free of 
charge.  

SATs Breakfast Club 

Click here to access free online 
courses for parents/carers, which 
are available through the  
National Teaching Service. 

https://digimapforschools.edina.ac.uk/
https://numbots.com/
https://www.spellingshed.com/en-gb/
https://ttrockstars.com/
https://www.spag.com/
https://www.purplemash.com/sch/devonshirebl1
https://www.ilearn2.co.uk/
https://www.mymaths.co.uk/
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/
https://schoolreadinglist.co.uk/
https://nationalcareers.service.gov.uk/find-a-course/where-to-find-free-online-learning

